
April 2018 Agape Committee Board Report 
 
The first two walks were completed with the boards fully signed and some times double 
booked.  The committee is working well together and enjoying travelling to meetings and 
the walks to get the boards signed.  If there was a way to have an individual time slot 
expanded to hold additional prayer warriors that would be a plus but I’ve only seen how 
to make 2 or more slots for all times which is not ideal. 
 
The committee would like to get a head start on the boards for the fall by bringing the 
first two to the last two walks, and to the flights this summer, so a sneak peek at the LD 
list would be appreciated. 
 
Remember, if you receive any agape from another community please refer them to the 
email account I have created for collecting wall agape - ngwte.agape@gmail.com  
 
De Colores! 
 
Hotch 


